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CHRISTMAS SHUT DOWN – 22-DEC-22 to 05-JAN-23 

 

Topsoiling works on the Bermuda Bridge Eastern 

embankment approach 

Placement of topsoil on the southern side of the 

eastern approach to Bermuda Bridge is being 

completed in readiness for seeding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safety Barrier Commences in southern approach 

Safety barrier installation along the central reserve on 

southern approach to the Bermuda bridge has been 

commenced which is envisaged to be completed by 

end of January 2023. 

 

 

 

Safety Barrier Commences in northern approach 

Safety barrier installation along the central reserve on 

northern approach to the Bermuda bridge has been 

commenced which is envisaged to be completed by 

end of January 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary Scaffolding installation on the Bermuda 

Bridge to support edge beam replacement Works 

Temporary Scaffolding structure completely installed 

on the Bermuda Bridge in readiness to support edge 

beam replacement works planned to commence in 

January 2023. 
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Gas Vent Trench Exposure Works 

An existing Gas Vent Trench (GVT) exists adjacent to 

the housing developments in the vicinity of The 

Bridleway and is required to be extended to new 

ground levels when works are completed. Currently 

the existing GVT is being surveyed to identify its size, 

location, and any construction issues. 

 

 

 

 

 

Existing Gas and Water Main Protection Works 

An existing Gas and Water mains will need to be 

protected before work can commence along the 

northside of The Bridleway. This work is currently 

being delayed due to delays in design approvals from 

STW and Cadent gas. This works is hoped to 

recommence in January 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

Edge Beam Works 

Existing Bermuda bridge parapet on the northern side 

has been removed without incident in readiness to 

commence hydro-demolition of northern edge beam 

in early January 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bridleway works on the southern footway & 

carriageway  

The Bridleway works on the southern footway & 

carriageway remains closed due to cold weather not 

allowing the contractor to finish the road therefore 

the traffic signals will need to remain in place over 

Christmas. 

 

 

 

 


